
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: June 20, 2007 
  

To: Planning Commission 
  

From: Bob Schubert, Acting Planning and Building Services Manager 
  

Subject: Birnberg (PLN060760) 
  

 
 
Staff recommends that this item be continued to the meeting on July 11, 2007 because the project 
needs to be re-noticed. 
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